


From: Elkov (a) <2bobika@mail.ru>

To: hbvanwyk@tiscali.nl

Subject: Re[4]: Pewter marks of Russian collection.doc
Date sent: Fri, 09 Jul 2021 23:12:01 +0300

Send reply to: Elkov (a) <2bobika@mail.ru>

Dear Henk,

I send you my article about a Hanseatic flagon, | hope you would like it.

| must notice of one mistake revealed by Mr John Bank: at the beginning of the article | myself warned
not to mix silver and pewter Hanseatic flagons (footnote 3) and | myself immediately got caught on this
in th= footnote 7.

With Best Wishes,
Helen Elkova

YeTaepr, 8 utons 2021, 10:20 +04:00 ot hbvanwyk@tiscali.nl:

Dear Helen,

Thank you for your mail. Yes, I'm very interested in Hanzekannen, so please send me your
article.

Best regards, Henk

On 7 Jul 2021 at 22:38, Elkov (a) wrote:

From: Elkov (a) <2bobika@mail.ru>
To: hbvanwyk@tiscali.nl
Subject: Re[2]: Pewter marks of Russian collection.doc
Date sent: Wed, 07 Jul 2021 22:38:53 +0300
Send reply to: Elkov (a) <2bobika@mail.ru >
Dear Mr. Henk,

I sent to Mr Tassilo Hofmann a full photo of the items of question, I hope together we would
manage the task.

Indeed, the engraved Moscow pewterware of 1730-1750 is one of the best achievements of
the Russian pewter, I'm glad you appreciated it.

[ will be waiting with interest for new information on your site.

Would you like to receive an email of my article “Pewter Hanseatic flagon of the 15th century
(from the excavations in the Moscow Kremlin)”? It talk about an item, an analogue of which
just appeared in the collection of Mr John Bank.

Thank you very much.
Helen Elkova

BockpeceHbe, 4 utonsa 2021, 21:36 +03:00 ot hbvanwyk@tiscali.nl:
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